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FRENCH NAVY CHIEF VISITS IMLI

IMLI Class of 2006-2007 had the privilege of meeting the Chief of the French Navy, Admiral Alain
Oudot de Dainville, who was accompanied by the Ambassador of France to Malta, His Excellency,
Mr. Jean-Marc Rives.

Admiral Alain Oudot de Dainville, Chief of the French Navy,
His Excellency, Mr. Jean-Marc Rives, Ambassador of France to Malta,
Professor David Attard, IMLI Director with Class 2006-2007

A reception was held in his honor where Admiral Oudot de Dainville was introduced to the members
of the class. Professor Attard, in welcoming the Admiral stressed the importance of the role which



France has played in the development of international maritime law. He expressed the hope that soon
a French lawyer would study at IMLI.

In his reply, Admiral Oudot de Dainville remarked that they would endeavor to select a suitable officer
to study at IMLI. He also looked forward to further cooperation with the Institute and offered to send a
specialist in Maritime Security to lecture at IMLI.
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